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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Consultation – wraparound childcare – closing date 7th June 2024 

 

As you may be aware, the Department for Education are asking that schools offer an 8am – 6pm wraparound 

childcare in the future. 

 

Local Authorities are reviewing the current before and after school childcare offer to ensure it meets the needs of 

families now and in the future.  

 

As a school, we have been asked to share three questionnaires with you.  All responses will be collated by the Local 

Authority’s Early Years Team.  They will share findings with us to determine whether the current offer meets family 

needs or not.   

 

Thank you for your assistance 

 

1) Current children:  Before, after school and holiday childcare - What do you think? 

2) Current children:  Not using before, after school and holiday childcare - Does it meet your needs? 

3) Starting school in September:  Child starting school in September what are your childcare needs? 

  

The closing date for responses is 7 June 2024.  
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